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Mackenzie Moynihan

From: Keli Bender [krd.keli@fairpoint.net]
Sent:  Wednesday, November 07, 2007 9:53 AM
To: Mackenzie Moynihan

Subject: Schmaus #4

Good morning Mackenzie;

This is in regards to the Schmaus #4 Plat P-07-55. This property is within the KRD district boundaries and 5 of
the 7 lots contain irrigable acreage. Mr. Schmaus will need to comply with the KRD General Guidelines for
Subdivisions prior to approval. If you need additional information, please let me know.

Keli

Keli R. Bender

KRD Lands Clerk/RRA

(509) 925-6158

11/7/2007 b





